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No. 30   19th September, 2017                                                     FAMILY NAME  _______________________________                           

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Bridgewater-on-Loddon                                                     

 Primary School No. 1097 
P.O. Box 62, Bridgewater,  
Victoria, 3516. 
 

Principal: Mr Gordon Tonkin 
 
Phone (03) 5437 3081 
Fax (03) 5437 3156 
Mob.  0428 373 081 

 

     
Email:   bridgewater.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website:  www.bwaterps.vic.edu.au 

     https://www.facebook.com/groups/bwaterps/  
 

EFT DETAILS BSB  633-000 YOU MUST MAKE SURE 
  A/C 132448242      YOUR FAMILY SURNAME 
     IS INCLUDED AS THE 

 REFERENCE! 
 

BRIDGEWATER PRIMARY SCHOOL IS A CHILD SAFE SCHOOL 
- We all have a responsibility to report child abuse! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy birthday to Rylea for tomorrow, 
September 13th! 

TERM 3, 2017 

Monday 18th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
 
      
Wednesday 20th      
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Weeroona College Transition visit Gr. 5 & 6 
 
Friday 22nd  
Last day of Term 3 ς 2:30 p.m. dismissal 
Lunch supplied ς ham & cheese toasties 
Footy Colours Day - gold coin donation to JSC 
(If you have one, wear a football jumper to school) 

 

TERM 4, 2017 
OCTOBER 
 

Monday 9th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
      
      
Wednesday 11th      
MARC  
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
 
Thursday 12th  
OPEN DAY: 
  

    SEE WHAT BRIDGEWATER P. S. HAS TO OFFER! 
(welcome at any time throughout the day) 

 

Monday 16th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
3-6 leave for Anglesea Camp 
School Council Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
2018 Prep. Transition Session, 9 – 11 a.m. 
 
      
Wednesday 18th      
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
3-6  Anglesea Camp returns 
 

 

 

 
 
100 nights – Emma 
 
Goal for Term 3 – read 5 nights per week! 
 

 

LAST WEEK 'S STUDENT ATTENDANCE 

Prep - 2    95%    

Grades 3 - 6   94% 
 

Well done, everyone!   

Some students are regularly late arriving in the morning,  

let’s improve on this! 
 

TOWARDS ZERO ABSENCES! 
 

 

 

mailto:bridgewater.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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FAREWELL TERM 3: 
I would like to thank all our students, staff and parents for a wonderful and productive Term 3.  I hope everyone has a well-deserved and 

restful break.  Stay safe in all that you do and we will see you all back for a power packed Term 4.   

 

REMINDERS:    We are having ham and cheese toasties for lunch on the last day of term.  It is also Footy Colours Day so wear your footy 

jumpers or sporting uniform of any other code. 

 

EAST LODDON TRANSITION DAY: 

Last week, on Tuesday, our Grade 5 & 6 students went to East Loddon P-12 College for a secondary transition experience. Students joined 

in on a P.E lesson with the Grade 5/6s from East Loddon and had a ball. We were involved in teamwork games, with some hilarious results. 

After this, we went for a tour around the school to discover all the things they had to offer. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Isaac - for his creative and patient approach to his writing! Isaac has shown that he works through writing at his own 

pace. When it is time to share, he never fails to surprise with his thoughtful creations, showing off his wonderful 

handwriting, thinking outside the box or creative attempts at spelling unknown words. Keep up the good work Isaac! 

Brooke - for the wonderful way she welcomed Inglewood and St Mary’s students into our school last Friday at the 

cluster day! Brooke showed great leadership throughout the day and is certainly beginning to display some Grade 3 

qualities. Keep up the great work during Term 4 Brooke! 

Lachlan - for achieving his pen licence! This term Lach has really made the effort to produce neat and tidy bookwork. 

He has taken real pride in his work, showing an excellent level of care towards what he is producing. We could not let 

this great work go unrecognised, so we awarded him with his pen licence. Keep showing care towards your work, well 

done Lachlan! 
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ST INGLEBRIDGE CLUSTER DAY: 
Last Friday we had a very enjoyable ‘Sustainability’ Cluster Day at Bridgewater Primary School.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Murray Cod Art with Mr Starr  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

     Solar Ovens with Mr Allen                                                                                                                     

Indigenous edible plants ς Loddon Plains Landcare Network 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   Detectives (not at the river) with Mr Dodson 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Water Bugs with Cass Davies                                                                     Indigenous Plants with Wendy Murphy 
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